Sent: Wednesday, 12 Jury 2025 5:35 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130 - Objection to Development Proposal of Waste Station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council

As a long-term resident of Lidcombe, | am writing to strongly object the development proposed in DA2023/0130 for
a new organic waste transfer station on Church St, Lidcombe.

The few reasons for my objection are as follows:

o The high probability of bad odours from the site to nearby residential area.

e Increased traffic from trucks transporting waste in and out of Lidcombe residential area, and also further
congestions around Church St.

o Reduced health and safety for residents nearby the organic waste transfer station i.e. less safe to walk in the
area especially on the roads with increased truck traffic, potential smell from truck carrying waste, and from
the site itself.

« High possibility of increased noise from the waste transfer station for nearby residents especially given the
proposed hours of operations.

| request that Cumberland Council strongly consider the above matters and obtain the appropriate environmental
assessment, as well as listen to the voice of Lidcombe residents in regard to this development proposal.

Please let me know should you have further questions.

Kind Regards,
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